
News story: Migration Advisory
Committee (MAC) events on EEA and
international migrant workers

The MAC will attend regional events around the UK to meet and take evidence
from stakeholders on EEA and international migrant workers.

The MAC’s representatives will be available on the following dates and at the
following locations:

20 September Edinburgh
29 September Newcastle/Gateshead
2 October Coventry/Birmingham
5 October Manchester
6 October Cambridge
11 October Herefords and Worcestershire
12 October Doncaster
18 October Nottingham
23 October Ipswich

The full itineraries for these visits are still being worked out. The MAC are
working on arranging visits to Northern Ireland, Wales, Lancashire, the south
west and south east of England and updated dates will be added to this
website as they are arranged.

If you would like to engage with the MAC on these dates, please get in touch
with us at either MAC@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk or on 020 7035 1764.

If these dates or locations are not suitable, then please also get in touch
with us using the same contact details.

Find out more about the MAC commission on EEA-workers in the UK labour market
.
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